
    
Botran Use in the Western Region 

 
Date: March 14, 2006 
 
To: Western IPM Center  
 
From: Rick Melnicoe 
 
Subject: FW: Botran Mitigation 

Dear Colleagues, 

Attached is a request for information regarding the fungicide botran on celery, lettuce, grapes, 
snap beans, apricots, peaches, nectarines, plums, prunes, sweet cherries and Christmas trees. 

Please respond back to me with any concerns and I will forward replies to USDA. Those of you in 
the PNW should reply to Jane Thomas. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Regards, 

Rick 

 
From: Kent Smith 
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2006 11:07 AM 
To: hastings@aesop.rutgers.edu; rstinner@cipm.info; Carrie Koplinka-Loehr; 
tholtzer@lamar.colostate.edu; jess@msu.edu; olsenl@msu.edu; jim_vankirk@ncsu.edu; Steve 
Toth; jea@psu.edu; llherbst@ucdavis.edu; rsmelnicoe@ucdavis.edu; Michael Gray 
Cc: Allen Jennings 
Subject: Botran Mitigation 

Center Directors, 

Attached is a word file that asks some specific questions about reducing rates and increasing 
REIs for crops treated with the fungicide, Botran. 
These are EPA's proposals in chart form, hence the need to create a word file. 

I would appreciate it if you could respond within three weeks. Thanks for your assistance. 

Kent 

Kent L. Smith, Ph.D. 
Plant Pathologist 
Office of Pest Management Policy (OPMP) 
Agricultural Research Service (ARS) 
United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) 1400 Independence Ave, SW Room 3859, 
South Ag Building Washington, DC 20250-0315 
202-720-3186 (voice) 
202-720-3191 (fax)  
Web Site  


